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Manny’s full article is featured on our
website please visit www.RanchoSanAntonio.org

and visit the “News” section to read his full commentary. 

A dedicated group of young
advocates journeyed to
Sacramento to make their
voices heard in the halls of
the Capitol. The visit was
both exhilarating and
educational, as participants,
including Nati from our
Transitional Age Youth (TAY)
Housing, navigated the
historic corridors of
California's government,
meeting with legislators and
sharing personal stories of
how the program has
transformed their lives. 

“Rancho San Antonio was the
lifeline I desperately needed,"
writes Manny Perez in an op-

ed in the Sacramento Bee.
His heartfelt article details his

personal journey and the
transformative impact of

Rancho San Antonio on his
life while shedding light on

the critical services required
by at-risk youth. His journey
from adversity to advocacy

exemplifies the profound
impact of Rancho San

Antonio and what happens
when we risk, change, grow.

Nati

Manny Youth Advocacy
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www.ranchosanantonio.org

Your generosity fuels our mission and
helps transform lives. There are many
ways to support us: make a one-time

donation, become a monthly donor, or
contribute in honor of a loved one.

Simply scan the QR code to access our
secure donation portal. Every gift, big
or small, makes a difference. Thank

you for being a part of our community
and making a positive impact!
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For more information please
call (818) 882-6400 x 110 

Raffle!

 Don't forget that we are still selling raffle
tickets from our 2024 Car Show!

Winner need NOT be present and we will
be streaming a LIVE DRAWING on

September 30, 2024

http://www.ranchosanantonio.org/
http://www.ranchosanantonio.org/


You can view the LA City Council Honoring of
Brother John at www.ranchosanantonio.org

We all probably have our top 10 list of best days of our lives, and if we are lucky, top
10 best days of our career. The most memorable days for me usually involve alumni
and hearing success stories from former youth who come back to let us know how
their time at Rancho positively impacted their lives and changed their trajectories to
lead meaningful and satisfying lives. In the past couple months, I am so proud to
share that I experienced three very different but powerful days that I will never forget. 

The first was getting to spend an afternoon in our Creative Healing Arts state-of-the-
art sound studio, and experience recording the chorus of a song for the use in
training on Complex Trauma. I sat in awe and emotion that something so
professional, powerful and meaningful for both the artist and the team could be
created at Rancho.

On the second occasion, an alumni named Phil from 1945 brought his daughter and
grandson to Rancho to show them where he grew up and the place that helped
mold him into the man he is today. As a token of his time at Rancho, we presented
Phil with the original tackle football trophy, he earned at Rancho, and has referenced
to his family for decades. 

BROTHER JOHN'S 

Sometimes we face the hardest of times.
Sometimes we feel like we are put to the test.
Sometimes we feel we are alone in the darkest
night. And that God is not with us. But even in the
darkest of times, God is there. He is able to carry,
to protect, to guide, to shield us through life. We
hear God and his word that says, “Fear Not.” The
question we might ask then is, “But how?” How do
we “fear not” when everything around us makes us
question? The answer is found in focusing on what
is true about  God’s promises. God promises to be
with us. God promises to give us strength. He is
reaching out his hand to lift us up, hold us, and
make sure we will be ok. He is there.  In the middle
of the darkest night, with comfort, with you.

Days We Will Never Forget
A  N O T E  F R O M  T H E  E X E C U T I V E  D I R E C T O R  |  A U B R E E  S W E E N E Y ,  L M F T

The final experience that is burned in my memory bank forever is June 26, 2024, when I had the pleasure of being
surrounded at City Hall by staff, alumni, and Rancho supporters as Councilmember John Lee honored Brother
John for over 60 years of service to our community. Councilman Lee officially declared the date as “Brother John
Day” in the city of Los Angeles. Brother was presented with a scroll acknowledging his lifetime achievements and
a portion of Plummer Street in front of Rancho will be named “Brother John Way.” For those that know Brother
John, the street name is befitting as he often did things the “Brother John Way.” Brother John proudly watched
the livestream from Austin, Texas. 

On all three occasions, I felt like the luckiest person to get to experience such meaningful demonstrations of
mission and service in the work that we do. I never take that for granted and I truly feel honored to lead this
organization and hope you feel honored to be a part of the experience. 

Stay tuned as there will be a formal street naming
ceremony and signage added in the next few months.

More details will be available on our website.

http://www.ranchosanantonio.org/


Marriage marks not the final step in a couple’s journey, but the
beginning of a lifelong adventure. In 1999, Rancho Alumni
Victor embarked on such an adventure when he vowed to
spend his life with his bride. Surrounded by family and friends,
they celebrated their love and exchanged vows, choosing
Rancho's beautiful grounds for their reception—a place that
held special significance for their new chapter together.
Rancho had provided Victor with a fresh start in his youth,
making it a fitting venue for their joyful occasion.

Now, 25 years later, for their 25th wedding anniversary, they
sought to reaffirm their commitment and chose Rancho once
more as the meaningful setting to renew their vows. They
revisited many of the same ceremonial elements used in 1999,
adding to the sentimentality of the occasion.

Beyond its picturesque settings, Rancho continues to be a
place where memories are made and cherished. Whether it's a
couple returning to where their journey began or new families
creating their own special moments, Rancho offers a timeless
backdrop for life's most important celebrations. We look
forward to being a part of your story and helping you create
unforgettable experiences for years to come.

Rancho's dining hall is available for rent to the community,
providing a perfect venue not only for celebrating love and
anniversaries but also for hosting events such as birthdays and
other milestones. Please contact us at 818-882-6400 x110 to
learn more.

Celebrating
Success

CREATIVE HEALING ARTS

We are thrilled to announce the incredible achievements of our youth at Rancho San
Antonio! This year, we witnessed the graduation of three current high school students
and three former students from Aggeler High School, marking significant milestones in
their educational journeys. Our current high school graduates have demonstrated
resilience, dedication, and hard work, embodying the spirit of perseverance that
Rancho fosters. Their successes are a testament to the supportive and nurturing
environment Rancho strives to create.

In addition to our high school graduates, we are proud to highlight the achievements
of Rancho All-Star, Nati. Nati's journey has been nothing short of inspiring. Graduating
from Pierce College, Nati served as the college treasurer, showcasing exceptional
leadership and commitment to excellence. We are excited to share that Nati will begin
as a student at UCLA in the Fall, where we are confident, he will continue to excel and
make a positive impact.

These accomplishments reflect the strength and determination of our youth, as well as
the unwavering support of our dedicated staff and community. We are immensely
proud of each graduate and look forward to seeing them achieve even greater
success in the future. Congratulations to all our graduates! Your hard work and
perseverance have paid off, and we are excited to see what the future holds for you.

RANCHO ALL-STAR 
The Creative Healing Arts (CHA) program had
an opportunity to support our youth
productively during this year’s Juneteenth
celebration. Juneteenth (short for June 19th)
marks the day in 1865 when federal troops
freed the last enslaved people in Texas, after
the Emancipation Proclamation had been
signed in 1863. Juneteenth commemorates the
end of slavery in the U.S. and is a celebration of
African American freedom and heritage.
 
Freedom and new beginnings are often themes
we tackle within treatment. In addition to a
wonderful block party style celebration,
activities included a water slide bounce house,
popcorn, shaved ice and jewelry making. CHA
set up the turntables and provided music for
the entire event! Our very own talented
employees Marcus Johnson, playing his
saxophone, and DeAndre Hagler, on the drums,
added live instrumentation in company with
the DJ music. Everyone watched the music
come to life.

Two youth from Brother John’s House put on a
performance featuring their recent work. Each
performed a quick solo song, and then ended
the set with a duo supporting each other. The
music they shared was from writing prompts
provided by their therapist, and with
Juneteenth in mind. The songs touched on
forgiveness, loneliness and fear of repeating
the past, while searching for the courage to
embrace a future life that is more reflective of
their true and healed self.



Andrew & Leslie Provenzano
Angelo Orlando
David Flaherty

Donald Montag
Edward Larson

Eric Chin
Guillermo & Pamela Granja

Michael Engler
Jim Larson
John Farrell
John Moore

Knights of Columbus #9153
Knights of Columbus #5007
Knights of Columbus #2874

Mark & Karen Pasano
Michael Dorn

Michael Cotter
Michael McKenna

Mike Barlog
Olga & Michael Haggerty

Rick VanderZwaag
Robert & Socorro Davis

Robert Oedy
Steve Dey

Victor & Victor Martinez
Victor Quiroz

The following donations were
made to Rancho as tributes

In memory of Dianne Wolfe
James & Kay Barry

In memory of Eli Whitney
Linda Ricci

In memory of Jim Malgaso
C & T O'Connor

In memory of Mark Kanis
James & Kay Barry

In memory of Michael Dunne
Scott & Marilyn Olson

In memory of Rose Hudelson
Brian Edwards

Dr. S. Russell Edwards

In memory of Thomas McMinn
The Gilbert & Sheriff Family

Linda Bortz Brandau

In honor of Harry Johnson
Gary & Patricia Hoover
Lockwood Family Trust

Mary Kay & Tony Lufrano

In honor of Joann
George Paikos

A. Gonzalez
Ann Marie Tinsley
Annabella Nice
Anonymous
Anthony & Mary O'Shea
Arthur J. Gallagher & Co.
C & T O'Connor
Carolyn Hilliard Becker
Catherine McMinn
Chatsworth Women's Club
Christopher & Cindy Sprague
Classic Chevys of Southern CA
Connected Media Group, LLC
Cristina Ferris
Custom Control Sensors, LLC
David & Larane Nesbitt
David Buchanan
Dennis & Barbara Falk
Dennis Irving
Donelle Dadigan
Edward, Kathleen, & David Littleton
Eenid & Zeenat Burse
Eleanor Rosa
Elliott Randall
Eric Johnson
Feldman Law Group, P.C.
Frank & Marianne Wilson
Frank Enterante
George & Veronique Zaki

Rancho is grateful to our friends who contributed from March 1, 2024 through June 30, 2024. 
All donations are greatly appreciated. Our mission would not be possible without your continued support.

Includes monthly sustainers and donations of $25 and above.

Benefactors List
Gerald Wasson
Gevork Tutunjian
Greg Lefevre Media LLC
Gregory & Mary Lefevre
Gregory Phelps
Gustavo Castillo
Helen Murphy
Hercules Custom Furniture, Inc.
Hoffman & Associates Building Corp.
Howmet Aerospace Foundation
J.H. & Marlene Oliphant
James & Judy McKay
James & Kay Barry
James Castro
Janet Maxey
Jerome Fischer
John & Ann O'Flynn
John & Jeanne Monaghan
John & Shirley Weinbeck
John Martin
Johnson Family Trust
Jordahn Clarke
Joseph Sciuto & Marcie Gilbert
Joseph Spinazzola
Kathryne Saravia & Deborah Bloomquist
Keith Wieser
Kevin Gilbert
Knights of Columbus #10667
Knights of Columbus #12834

Knights of Columbus #14660
Knights of Columbus #3052
Knights of Columbus #9022
Linda Ricci
Lolita & Alicia Fong
Loy Lytle
LPL Financial
Marc & Debora Hoffman
Marc Berton
Marguerite Sanchez
Michael & Marilyn Bellinder
Michael & Sandra Perrin
Michael Montano
Mr. & Mrs. George Gnesda
Northridge Woman's Club
Orlyn Crawford
Pablo Ulloa
Patricia Carney
Patricia Ching
Paul & Ofelia Corsa
Peter & Marie Ferry
Phillip Fuess
Piekunka Family Trust
Pritzker Foster Care Initiative
Reserva de la Casa
Rich & Kathie Nichols
Richard & Barbara Marciniak
Robert & Mary Lou Vanderlip
Robert Demeter

Robert Mottolo
Robert Plassmeyer
Robert Volpe
Ronald & Angelina Babick
S & K Romofsky
S. Lavender
Santos Rivas & Luis Arevalo
Sasha Windes
Schrillo Family Foundation
Scott & Corinne Stanley
Scott & Marilyn Olson
Sherman Oaks Womans Club
Shirley Meredith
Stacey Roth
Steve Dey
Steve Herbert
Steven Schwartz
Steven Weinberg
Super Car Sunday
Supo Foundation
Susan & Thomas Casamassima
Susanna Ruiz
Tam Rettig
The Friese Foundation
The Goodwin Family Memorial Trust
Todd Johnson
Travis & Olivia Kelly
Vache Jorpajian
W & V Petrovsky

 Donations made in honor of 
Brother John's 90th Anniversary

Rancho’s “merch” is
now live and for sale

on our website! 
Check out our

signature T-shirts,
Sweatshirts, and hats!

All proceeds will go
back into the program

for the youth at
Rancho.


